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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 8:56 AM
To: 'Stallkamp@aol.com'
Subject: RE: Town of Indian River Shores electrical service dispute

Good morning Mr. Satllkamp: 
 
Per your request, we have added you to the mailing list as an interested person in Docket 160049-EU. Please note that this 
contact information is public record and will be available on internet searches. If you have any changes or wish to have your
information removed, you should forward those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  
 
As an interested person you will receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action orders, final orders, and 
notices of Commission conferences via e-mail. If you are interested in receiving documents other than those mentioned 
above, for example, procedural orders, please contact staff counsel for instructions on becoming a party of record. The 
phone number for our General Counsel's Office is (850) 413-6199. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your contact information, please call our office at (850) 413-6770. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Stallkamp@aol.com [mailto:Stallkamp@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2016 11:44 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Town of Indian River Shores electrical service dispute 
 
As a resident of the town, I have a direct interest in the outcome of the town's petition for modification of the territorial 
order ( docket Number 160049).  I formally request that you add me to the official docket mailing list so that I can receive 
notices of all hearings or meetings related to this case.  I can be reached at:   stallkamp@aol.com and 585 Coconut Palm 
Road Vero Beach, FL 32963.                                           Thank you,  William J Stallkamp 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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